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Part of Sandhills Community College’s responsibility is to prepare students for the world of 

work, where they will be expected to dress appropriately. Students at Sandhills are therefore 

expected to dress in a manner that reflects generally accepted standards of modesty and good 

taste. Faculty members have the right to establish dress standards for their classrooms, and–after 

appropriate counseling–to ban or remove students who do not meet those standards. 
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